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October 21, 2016

Dear Colleague:

The March of Dimes is pleased to once again offer several $5,000 scholarships to recognize and
promote excellence in nursing care of mothers and babies. The scholarship application is available
online at marchofdimes.org/scholarship. I encourage you to share this information with your
colleagues and students by posting and/or circulating the enclosed flyer. If you would prefer to
circulate the information to your students electronically, please let me know and I can email a
copy of the flyer to you, or please feel free to circulate the link to the scholarship page,
www.marchofdimes.org/scholarship, to your students via email.

Qualified scholarship applicants are registered nurses currently enrolled in graduate education with a
focus in maternal-child nursing at the master’s or doctorate level with at least one academic term to
complete after the summer of 2017. Scholarship applications must be submitted online no later than
January 13, 2017 to be eligible for review. The winners will be honored at the 2017 annual meetings
of the Association of Women’s Health, Obstetric, and Neonatal Nurses, the American College of
Nurse-Midwives, or the National Association of Neonatal Nurses depending upon their affiliation.

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone at 914/997-4609

or by e-mail at mlavan(@marchofdimes.org.

I appreciate your help spreading the word about this great opportunity for nurses enrolled in graduate
nursing programs.

Sincerely,

M - LAA"\N__
Mary E. Lavan
Associate Director, Nursing Education & Health Promotion

Enc.



March of Dimes
Graduate Nursing Scholarship

To recognize and promote excellence in nursing care of mothers and
babies, the March of Dimes offers several $5,000 scholarships annually

to registered nurses enrolled in graduate programs of maternal-child
nursing.

Visit marchofdimes.org/scholarship in the fall to apply.
Applications for 2017 scholarships are due on January 13, 2017.

For more information, please contact Mary Lavan at (914) /997-4609
or mlavan(@marchofdimes. org.
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